
Greetings!

Wow! We are so grateful for your support of the Boys & Girls Club of the South
Coast Area through the Great Futures Gala. On November 2, nearly 300
guests came together at the Laguna Cliffs Marriott with a common goal - to
help kids in our community Build Great Futures! You are receiving this email
because YOU helped make the event a huge success. From our sponsors,
including Kawasaki, Sonance, and Bemus Landscape, committee, and
volunteers, to in-kind supporters like Fuse Interactive and the Jazz Baker Band,
and every donor in our live and silent auction, to each guest in attendance, the
event wouldn't have been the same without you.

Through your generosity, we raised $200,000 net to help kids in our
community reach their full potential. Your contributions will support programs
like Torch Club and College Bound. Your generosity will help to change the
trajectory of kids' lives, like Bianca's.

We've had many requests for a link to Bianca's story to share with friends.
We're also excited to share with you the photos from the event.

If you have any feedback on the event, questions, or would like to schedule
time to come visit the Club, reply to this email or contact Elizabeth Beas at
elizabeth@bgcsca.org or 949-484-0122.

Thank you again for being an important part of our most successful Great
Futures Gala in recent history! Your generosity will truly change lives.

With gratitude,

https://bgcsca.ejoinme.org/gala19reg
https://youtu.be/JkfRkJiQ33g
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/lta2uzqzfk8fcz3/AABoISKFe0hdnI_yus_kyms2a?dl=0
mailto:elizabeth@bgcsca.org
https://youtu.be/JkfRkJiQ33g 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/lta2uzqzfk8fcz3/AABoISKFe0hdnI_yus_kyms2a?dl=0



